
Hello Strawberry Vale Elementary Parents ~ we need your help! 

The Spring Fair is coming up on June 7 and time is of the essence. 

Like our Facebook SVE school & PAC pages for more current details! 

Silent Auction 

We are in search of items for our Silent Auction. Are you able to contribute new items, gift 
certificates or solicit donations from friends, a neighbor or local business that you support? We 
have attached a form letter to explain the event and what we  
are looking for. Please copy and share it where you can.  
Donations can be brought into the school office before May 16.  

Bag Bonanza 

We are over half way to our goal of 400 bags but we still need more! If you have gift bags of any 

occasion that you can donate please do! We also still need treats to put into the gift bags. If you 

are cleaning out toy rooms or closets and have small toys, books, craft items or sports items 

that are new or gently used that would make others excited to receive please send them into the 

office, there's a collection bin in front of Karen's desk in the school office waiting for your

donations!  

Cake Walk 
     Last year's event sold out and we are hoping to repeat it with approximately 75 

 cakes as prizes for this fun version of musical chairs. If you are not a baker store 

    bought cakes are great too! There will be a chance for students to vote on their 

     favorite cake so start brainstorming your ideas now. 

     Sign up genius will be out soon to put your name on the list. 

Volunteers 

This event is such a fun time for the students, parents and teachers but it can only happen with many 

hands helping out before, during and after. We are in desperate need of coordinators to help organize 

game stations, ticket sales and a volunteer coordinator. If you can assist please email us at 

pacsve@gmail.com. Sign up Genius will be out shortly with many helpers needed during the event  

to run the different stations and we thank you in advance for filling these spots quickly so we know  

the event is being supported and can be a success.  

THANK YOU for creating such a great  

community and supporting our students. 


